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Do your New Members Feel
Welcome when they come to the

Post or a Meeting?

Our National President Brenda encourages us
“To continue to extend a hand to those around us.
A smile and a kind word goes a long way when
talking to each other!”

How do you greet new or potential members
when they come into the Post? Do you make the
new members feel welcome when they come into
the meetings? Hopefully you have a designated
person or persons that go and sit with the newer
members to help them understand what is
happening at the meetings. Invite them to help
with the next project or program you are working.
Most important, talk to them and find out what
excites them so you can plug them into a program
they would enjoy. Make sure you show you care!
C - Catch the member when they first

join.
A - Ask them to participate.
R - Remember what it felt like to be new.
E - Engage them in a Program that fits

them

Debbie McCollum, Chairman & Chief of Staff
Ucfnole21@yahoo.com
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